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From: Hallie Clark
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Written testimony in support of SB700
Date: Thursday, April 04, 2013 7:07:01 PM


Dear Chair Prozanski and committee members
I live in Portland in Lew Frederick's district. I am in support of
this bill because it affects us all! There is no reason why I need to
pass a test to get a drivers license but not have a background check
when I am purchasing a gun from someone selling less than 25 guns.


I am a gun owner and I fully support the idea of having gun purchasers
background checked every time. There is no reason any law abiding
citizen would not consider this essential. Criminals should not be
allowed to get guns.


Hallie clark
4215 ne 15 th ave
Portland 97211



mailto:hallieclark@gmail.com

mailto:DeJongA@leg.state.or.us



